
PPG Minutes of Meeting Thursday 5
th

 September 2019 
 

 

 

Present: Claire White (Chair/Secretary), Maggie Daly (Minute taker), 

Susan Relph, Catherine Woodruff, Graham Gulliver, Dr Meera Nathan, 

Geeta Patel. 

 

Apologies for absence:  Christine Harris, Avani Jagdev,  Dinesh Shah, 

Mimi Watts, Colin Watts, James Cross, Barbara Mitchell. 

 

 

Minutes from last meeting 

 

 Minutes from last meeting approved. 

 

Matters Arising 

 

 Questionnaire – Questions from Christine’s questionnaire have 

been incorporated into James’ questionnaire.  The questionnaire 

were circulated; answered, comments and amendments were made.  

These were approved by James ready to be printed as Fairview 

Questionnaire. 

13.05 joined by Geeta and Dr Nathan. 

 

 Update on Teenage Group – Susan gave a progress report.  A new 

venue from 14
th

 October 2019 to Norbury Manor Primary School.  

There will be new posters to be displayed.  Hopefully this will 

rejuvenate the group.  Claire to ensure change of venue is updated 

on Fairview website. New leaflets to be placed in doctors rooms.   

Maggie – mentioned and Susan had read about coffee group, where 

GPs can prescribe coffee tokens as part of social prescribing. Geeta 

to speak to Daisy who has replace Stephanie as the surgery’s social 

prescriber. 

 

 Healthy Lifestyle poster – Not done as yet.  This needs to be 

addressed with Dr Graham and James.  Geeta will look on website 

and Croydon hub.  Cards were circulated by Claire regarding 

exercise and movement. 

 

 Wording: invite patients to PPG - Wording altered swiftly and 

agreed by James. 

 



Talk on sickle cell - Lisa will be doing this talk, dates to be arranged.  

A text can be sent out once we have a date. 

 

Tea and chat for over 65’s – Gill is a social worker has been newly 

assigned to the surgery and has organised a Tea and chat afternoon for 

Wednesday 30
th
 October 2019 at 12.30pm to 2.30pm here at Fairview 

Medical Centre downstairs in the waiting area. 

 

 

Children waiting area – James and Dr Nathan will provide some 

books. 

 

Any other business – There are new seats in waiting the downstairs 

waiting area. It was discussed they are much more comfortable. 

A suggestion was made to have a talk on Mental Health. 

 

 

Date of next meeting – Thursday 5
th

 December 2019 12.30pm pre-

chat for 1pm start. 


